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To: Norfolk Boreas
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Date: 21 January 2020 11:40:34

Dear Planning Inspectorate
We would like the applicant to be asked the following question.

There has been a lot of contention about jobs it is claimed with be created for the village
locality by Boreas and the Vanguard project. The closest answer we've had in regard to
actual job possibilities for Necton was when Catrin Jones told a journalist from the EDP in a
video that locals from Necton could drive tractors for them in the landscaping. This
condescending remark has an even darker side than the obvious derogatoriness. Farm
hands, including those who drive tractors may well lose their jobs due the 2 farms in the
area being ruined by Vattenfall.

So our question is, how many jobs does the applicant think they will actually offer Necton
and how does that compare with job losses on two farms?

Thank you

NSAG
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